
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Quick, Beth <BCampbell@budget.sc.gov>
Date: 3/15/2013 10:47:17 AM

Subject: RE: PBF Update

                Could it be 2:30?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Boles, Les 

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 10:47 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Baker, Josh; Quick, Beth

Subject: RE: PBF Update
 
How does Monday at 2pm fit your schedule??
 
Les
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 2:53 PM

To: Boles, Les

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: PBF Update
 
Les,
 
                Do you have some time Monday or Tuesday when Josh and I could come by to talk about the current status 
of the PBF project and then briefly what that means for – and it pains me to type this – the FY 2014-15 budget 
instructions?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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